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Dear Parents,  
 
This week is national RHS Schools Gardening Week. Prior to the pandemic, we have always 
taken time to weed and improve our school gardens ready for summer. This year has been no 
different. However, we are announcing a very special project which is taking place over the 
next few weeks.  
 
We have set ourselves a challenge to create a well-being garden to mark the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. You may have noticed that raised beds were delivered, built and are now in 
the process of being positioned. Over the next two weeks we aim to create a beautiful sensory 
garden which we hope our children will enjoy. To celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, we are going 
to get the garden ready and planted so generations of children will enjoy the garden space.  
 
To add to the soil now fantastically shovelled into the beds, we need a lot of well rotten 
manure and compost to be dropped off to mix into the soil that will be delivered. If you can 
help, please drop off various bags of muck to mix into the raised beds – every bag will help. 
 
Our children making a lasting difference 
We have purchased various plants to have super impact. We are hoping that the children will 
also bring in perennial plants that will grow each year in the garden. If you have the 
opportunity, could you please help your child by splitting a perennial plant from your garden 
to plant in the garden. This will take place in the next few weeks of this half term. We don’t 
want anyone to go to any expense, so please share a small plant from your garden if you can.  
If you can’t contribute, we will make sure all children have a chance to plant something. You 
can get a flavour for the look of the garden below. Every plant will help and ensure the 
children have ownership of this special space and feel they have contributed to this 
memorable Jubilee garden.  
 
If you, a family member, friend or relative or local business can help with any perennial plants, 
we know this will make a great difference and leave a lasting memory as the garden matures.  
 
We hope you will be able to contribute in some way to this special space.  
 
Many thanks 
Mr Jones 
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